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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1095 authorizes municipalities with a population of 4,000 or less to employ a retired police 

officer who is more than 45 years of age, participated in the Oklahoma Police Pension and 

Retirement System, and is actively receiving benefits. Such a person shall not be subject to the 

requirements and obligations of the Oklahoma Police Pension Retirement System and shall not 

be eligible to enter into the System. 
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